
TOWN OF HOPKINTON

Department of Public Works

83 Wood Street

P.O. Box 209

Hopkinton, Massachusetts 01748

508-497-9740

Fax 508-497-9761

The Town of Hopkinton Department of Public Works is requesting quotes for services for Pavement

Marking Removal by Grinding

Quote Documents will be available by emailing Shivani Raval / sraval@hopkiontma.gov  beginning
Wednesday, March 23nd 2022.  The quote due date is Wednesday, April 6th 2022, at 10:00 AM EST
All bids are to become effective April 6th, 2022 and remain in effect until December 31st,2022.

All Quotes will be for the Town requirements in materials, services and construction services for various

amounts in varying locations throughout the Town as determined by the Department of Public Works.

All questions regarding this Quote are due by April 4th, 2022 10AM EST and they should be directed to

the Procurement & Grants Manager, Shivani Raval at sraval@hopkintonma.gov

All items quote are for varying amounts, varying locations, and should include F.O.B., delivered, in

place, installed, provided and available, whichever the case may be.  All materials and workmanship shall

be in accordance with the Town of Hopkinton, Office of the Department of Public Works Specifications

for Materials and Services.  Attention of the respondent  is called to the requirements of the minimum

wage rates to be paid where applicable. Quote shall be awarded to the lowest responsible and

responsive bidder.

The Town of Hopkinton reserves the right to accept any quote, in whole or in part, to reject any/or all

quotes and to waive minor irregularities and/or informalities as it deems to be in the best interest of the

Town. The Town is an Equal Opportunity Employer, and encourages MBE/WBE/DBE participation in

response to the quoteprocess.


